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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 
The Washington Voting Systems Review Board will conduct a public hearing at 9:00 a.m. on 
Tuesday, March 25, 2025, at Franklin County Elections, 116 N 3rd Ave, Pasco, WA 99301. 
 
During the hearing, the applicant will demonstrate and explain the functions of Dominion 
Democracy Suite version 5.20. The applicant will be available to answer questions from the 
Voting Systems Review Board and the public. 
 
This hearing is open to the public as directed by Chapter 42.30 RCW.  
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